
           
 

The beginning of the school year for 

Archbishop Bergan Catholic School is just 
around the corner! 
 

There are two important changes that will 
be taking place at Archbishop Bergan 

Catholic School for the 2015-2016 school 
year. 
 

-The regular Thursday School Mass at St. 
Patrick's will be held at 8:30am rather 

than 9:00am.  All school Masses will be 
taking place at 8:30am this year.  This 

change has been made so that we have to 
ability to schedule and offer all of the 

intended curriculum during the school day. 
 

-The Middle/High School day will be 

extended 10 minutes and we will be 
dismissing daily at 3:30pm.  This change 

was made in order to allow us to exceed 
instructional hours for specific courses 

required by the Nebraska Department of 

Education.  


